
A.P.CAPITAL REGION DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY, CAPITAL CITY ZONE 
LIST OF THE BUILDING APPLICATIONS FOR DISPOSAL ON 19/12/2017 

File No. 
Name & Address 
of the applicant D.No. 

Date of 
Receipt of 

Application 

Location with R.S.No. / Nature of 
Proposal 

Site exemption category/LPS 
Notification 

Site Area in 
Sqm 

Decision of the 
Committee 

1 12029(31)/ 191 
/2017 

Smt Gogu sarada 
Devi, 	choudarypeta, 
Krishnalanka,Vijayaw 
ada 

08/12/2017,Re 
vised plans are 
submitted on 
16/12/2017 

D.No.10/2C of Undavalli 
village,Tadepalli 
mandal,Guntur Dist. 

Construction of 
Ground and first 
floor residential 

building 

Land Use: R1, Not in 
Gramakhantham,An extent of 
Ac.4.080 cents was included in 
final LPS out of total extent of 
Ac.11.08 cents in D. No. 10/2C. 
The applicant's name is not 
included in the exemption list 
but the prop. Site is located in 
the midst of existing buildings 

105.70 Sqm Approved subject to 
conditions as in 

agenda 

2 12029(31)/ 193 
/2017 

Smt Gade sneha 
latha, 	Undavalli 
village, 	Tadepalli 
mandal,Guntur Dist. 

14-12-2017 D.No.9 of Undavalli 
village,Tadepalli 
mandal,Guntur Dist. 

Construction of 
Ground and first 
floor residential 

building 

Land use : R1, Not in 
Gramakhantham,An extent of 
Ac 2.021cents was included in 
final LPS out of total extent of 
Ac 5.84 cents in D. No. 9 . The 
applicant's name is not included 
in the exemption list but the 
prop. Site is located in the midst 
of existing buildings 

167.80 Sqm Approved subject to 
conditions as in 

agenda 

3 12029(37)14 
/2017 

Sri Gokaraju Ganga 
Raju, Undavalli 
village,Tadepalli 
mandal,guntur Dist. 

08-12-2017 D.No.19/D3,E3 of 
Undavalli village,tadepalli 
mandal,Guntur Dist. 

Release of 
Mortgage - 
Residential 

building 
approved vide 

B.P 
No.19/2014/MGL 

dt.27/05/2014 

NA 8779.13 sqm Approved subject to 
conditions as in 

agenda 

Director (DP)  (DP) 
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